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In Regards To Mayor and Council 

Name Edmond Kan 
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Address & Postal Code 

Required for Mayor and 
Council inquiries 

 

Comment 

I would like to voice my concern regarding electric vehicle 
adoption. As you may know, many residents live in strata 
complexes in Burnaby. After to many other Burnaby 
resident, I find that it is often difficult to ask strata council for 
permission to install EV outlets in their underground park 
stalls. Although owners are often perfectly willing to bear all 
cost with outlet installs, many strata councils are unwilling 
to give permission due lack of knowledge in the matter. I 
think there is much needed leadership that could come from 
city hall on this matter. 

Respond to me by: Email

Section 2 Council Correspondence 2019.05.09

Referred to: 
  Planning and Development Committee (2019.05.28) 
Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Corporate Services 
  Dir. Planning and Building 
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